5TH GRADE MEMORY BOOK
Every NYE  fifth grader will receive a Memory Book from the PTA as an end-of-grade-school gift. The Memory Book committee is asking parents of all 5th grade students to submit photos for this year's book. Each student will have a half page in the book dedicated just to him/her, and it will include a kindergarten photo and a fifth grade photo. Parents may upload two portraits or candid shots of their choosing to Shutterfly at:

https://nye5thgradememorybook.shutterfly.com/
You will need to log in to Shutterfly with your own account (these are free to create), and request membership to the NYE memory book site. Once approved, you may begin uploading your photos to the appropriate classroom folders. Photos of individual students are due on April 15' 2018.

In addition to the individual portraits, we are gathering candid photos from kindergarten to present of current 5th grade students from any school events. 

Any questions regarding the Memory Book may be emailed to:

                         Pallavi_ashutosh@yahoo.com
